
Additional Waste Bin – Memorial Hall Playing Field 

 

To approve 
The purchase of an additional waste bin by the entrance to the Memorial Hall playing field. 

Background 
The Parish Council was asked by the Memorial Hall Committee if it was possible to install a dog-
waste bin near the gate into the playing field. The two litter bins the Hall provides in the playing field 
are used for dog-waste and dealing with these bins was making it harder to find a cleaner for the 
Hall.  

Details 

Cllr Carpenter has been liaising with B&NES. They can supply a general waste bin (which is multi-
purpose) and arrange for it to be included in the standard bin collection.  

The Parish Council would have to pay for the bin as follows:  

£444.98 +VAT for the bin 

£105 installation 

Installation should be between 2-4 weeks depending on groundworks needed to install the bin.  

The Hall Committee has stated that a general waste bin would be suitable. The Hall Committee has 
also confirmed it does not have money available to contribute to this.  


